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REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 

FOR 
COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 

 
LISTED BELOW ARE THE QUESTIONS (Q) SUBMITTED TO DATE BY 

POTENTIAL BIDDERS FOR THE  
 

RECONSTRUCTION OF LOYOLA AVENUE 
 

COUNTY PROJECT NO. RW921 
PROJECT FILE NO. E5019 

 
THE COUNTY OF SAN MATEO DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

HAS PROVIDED RESPONSES (R) TO THE QUESTIONS BELOW 
 

Q1. The plans and specifications do not include core data, or pavement structural section 
thicknesses with underlying soil types. If you don’t have core data, as-builts are still 
helpful. Can you release that information through an addendum? 

 R1. We do not have core data or as-builts for Loyola Ave. Pothole data at locations 
shown on the plans shows varying AC depths (3” to 5”) with no AB. For the 
underlying soil type, sandy clay and clayey sand were identified by soil testing 
lab. No addendum will be issued. 

 
 
 
 
All inquiries/Request for Information (RFI) shall be submitted in writing to 
azhang@smcgov.org, not less than five (5) working days prior to bid opening. 
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